
CAMPAIGN CONTINUES 
If you have suggestions on how we can 

improve the residential experience 

we’d love to  hear from you.  Here’s 

how you can do that: 

Submit your suggestion at  

https://forms.office.com/

r/7dqNJMNC78 

 Week of November 1-7: Last 

Names starting with E-L 

 Week of November 8-

14: Last Names starting with M-R 

 Week of November 15-21: Last 

Names starting with S-Z 

 Week of November 22-

28: Last Names starting with A-D 

 Week of November 29-December 5: 

Last Names starting with E-L 

 Week of December 6-December 

12: Last Names starting with  

M-R  

 Week of December 13-December 

20: Last Names starting with S-Z 

All on campus testing is done at the 

Student Health Annex over in AV. 

 

The Division of Student Affairs hosted a 

town hall for students to raise 

concerns about their experience. Catch 

the recording of the meeting at: 

https://bit.ly/3pTGMQj 

TELL US WHAT 

YOU THINK RESIDENTIAL LIFE 
NEWSLETTER — NOVEMBER 2021 

IN CASE YOU MISSED IT! 
We’re working to improve the campus experience every day.  Some recent improvements 

include the installation of our new picnic benches in the Academic Village. 

Updates & Reminders 

 We recently installed additional new microwaves in the AV Lounges, and replaced  

missing and broken units in the woodlands. 

 The  heat is on  if for any reason  your heat is not working please find an RA or RHD  

immediately to let them know. We’ll work with facilities to address the concern ASAP. 

 An important message from Martha Santana, CFO & VP of Business and Finance to all 

Hall 2 residents on Friday — please be sure to read it! 

 Village Gym — we’re moving forward with the purchasing process, but lead times for  

flooring and some equipment is substantial, meaning that we won’t be up and running 

until Spring.  We’ll keep you updated as we go.  

 Staying for Thanksgiving?  No problem, but please help us manage college resources by 

completing this brief survey https://forms.office.com/r/6dxgwqEi0p  

 Alternate RA Applications are now available.  If you’re interested please e-mail RHD 

Steph strippolis@oldwestbury.edu for details. 

We’re working with other campus partners to continue improvements: 

 Facilities continues to  work on fixing lighting concerns around the Woodlands  

 Facilities has partial  pricing for AV Kitchens, and we’ve followed up asking for next 

steps.  We hope to have more positive updates soon! 
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